
Communication at CENES 
Regular communication with families is key to a successful school year.  Centennial Elementary School has 
multiple ways to ensure families are connected to the most up-to-date information and upcoming events.  
We have many school-wide communication tools, as well as communication from the classroom teachers. 

The Cyclone Circular is the quarterly school-wide newsletter.  It includes a Quarterly Calendar, as well as a 
highlight of upcoming big events.  This newsletter is emailed on the first of each quarter and can be 
accessed on the CENES website:  http://cenes.pasco.k12.fl.us. 

If you are interested in receiving Centennial Elementary School text message reminders about school-wide 
events or quick updates (such as “Picture Day tomorrow!”), sign up today!  By texting the keyword CENES to 
844-83 you will be enrolled to receive alerts from Centennial Elementary School and able to get time 
sensitive information on your device.   

Check our school webpage regularly.  All upcoming and school-wide events are advertised on the banners 
at the top of the webpage: http://cenes.pasco.k12.fl.us. The banners also include links for more in-depth 
information. 

Stay in the know at CENES!

FOLLOW US ON 
INSTAGRAM 

PASCOCENES

RECEIVE REGULAR 
TEXT UPDATES  

TEXT CENES 
TO 844-83. 

LIKE US ON 
FACEBOOK 

PASCOCENES

FOLLOW US ON 
TWITTER 

@PASCOCENES

CENTENNIAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

http://cenes.pasco.k12.fl.us
http://cenes.pasco.k12.fl.us

